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            May 7, 2021 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 1 1 0 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.13% 0.23% 0.00% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2020 – Present) 101 69 25 3 

   Change in Cases from Last Week   0      0   0    0 

 
*Year to date, 84 households account for the 101 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 
 

Transmission Rate Remains LOW 
 
While our school district remains low for positive covid cases, we did learn earlier this week Ogle 
County is considered a ‘hot spot’ within the state for COVID-19 activity. In our region, Ogle 
County has the highest rolling positivity rate of 8.4%. Please be aware of this increase in our 
direct area. If your student exhibits any symptoms, please do not send them to school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing efforts this entire school year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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